

## MEMORANDUM

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE.

PAULT. GRAZIANO,

To:

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council

c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Paul T. Graziano, Commissioner

Date:

October 17, 2012

Re:

City Council Bill 12-0125 - Residential Permit Parking - Approving Extension of Area 43

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill 12-0125, which was introduced for the purpose of approving and extending the Parking Management Plan for Residential Permit Parking Area 43; and providing for a special effective date.

This bill, if adopted, would approve and extend indefinitely the administratively established parking area known as Area 43 in the Canton neighborhood of the Southeastern area of Baltimore City.

The Department of Housing and Community Development respectfully defers its position on City Council Bill 12-0125 to the Parking Authority of Baltimore City.

## PTG:nb

cc:

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office of Government Relations

Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor

